
Back to Business: Introducing Rep. Peter Meijer 
 

 
 

A new Congress brings new faces to Washington, D.C. The Chamber launched the Back to 

Business series to introduce new Members of Congress to the business community and begin 

conversations about how we can work together to get our country back to health and our 

economy working for everyone. 

In the first event Chamber President and CEO-Elect Suzanne Clark joined Rick Baker, President 

and CEO of the Grand Rapids Area Chamber of Commerce, in a conversation with Rep. Peter 

Meijer (R-MI). 

Key takeaways from Rep. Meijer: 

• Jobs matter: “To a family, to an individual, [a job] is a sense of agency, of self-

determination, of being able to strike out and provide within a community.” 

• Looking long-term: “One thing our government need less of is folks who are only 

prioritizing what’s in the best short-term, electoral interests, rather than what’s truly 

needed for our long-term governance as a nation.” 

Watch  

 

 

http://click.uschamber.com/?qs=03e68fd96ad95180a548560c0312d54b5a611a63164999a4e116a90db8af75a63ecae47b22f82b9271749c0f4df5fba3eea1efe442cd53da0f92c3d2799f1ae7
http://click.uschamber.com/?qs=03e68fd96ad95180cdb4a4a56595a06db2c900a173a2cdc13923f0190ccbf27764256fe721fb5ede418e7c07b07803837418ced896754b08860816f9e1a38e14

